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The Laundress New York recalls Fabric Conditioners Due to Chemical Hazard.  
 
The Laundress recalls Fabric Conditioners, including previously recalled units. The complete list of the 
recalled products is shown below.  
 
The recalled products can contain a chemical impurity, ethylene oxide, a carcinogen that can cause 
adverse health effects if there is significant and direct long-term exposure.  
 
 

 
 
 
Consumers should immediately stop using the impacted products and contact the Laundress for 
instructions on how to receive reimbursement. After receiving reimbursement, consumers should 
dispose of the product by closing the bottle tightly and placing it in the household trash. Do not empty 
the product prior to disposal.  
 
For a complete list of recalled products, and more information on how to submit reimbursement 
requests, please visit www.TheLaundressRecall.com.  

             

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.thelaundressrecall.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSubiksha.Natarajan%40unilever.com%7Ce76ce60c53004cd9c25a08dae421aea6%7Cf66fae025d36495bbfe078a6ff9f8e6e%7C1%7C0%7C638073130826441351%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4Jy1Xw1bVwfLzG5g%2FZJf%2BArKqY0hKCW9IEkcXDkU3xA%3D&reserved=0

